July 20, 2004

Mr. and Mrs. 

Dear Mr. and  Mrs. 

The physicians of _____________ Pediatrics vaccinate their patients based upon the recommendations of the American Academy of Pediatricians.  By not vaccinating your children you place our other patients and children your children interact with at risk.  Due to your non compliance with these recommendations, we feel it necessary to discontinue our medical services to your children.  

Your children will be seen by our practice for urgent care only for thirty (30) days after the date of this letter.  Upon receipt of a signed medical records release, we will be happy to forward your children’s records to the physician of your choice.  

Sincerely,

M.D.

